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STATION SIGNS: POSTING CURRENT PROGRAM MANAGEMENT FEE  

Effective October 9, 2012, the Emissions Inspection Program Management Fee (PMF) was reduced 
from $2.40 to $1.47 per transaction.  Emissions inspection stations are required to update their fee 
sign(s) to reflect the new PMF.  

E-SAFETY FREE TRIAL PERIOD  

The e-SAFETY program is PennDOT’s voluntary electronic safety inspection data collection and 
storage system. There is still time to take advantage of the free trial period being offered to all 
stations.  Stations that sign up now will not pay e-SAFETY transaction fees through January 31, 2013.  
You have the opportunity to sign up for the free trial period anytime before the end of 2012, but 
signing up early will provide the maximum free trial period.  This is a voluntary program that enables 
safety inspection stations to electronically capture safety inspection data and eliminates the manual 
MV-431 and MV-480 inspection records.  After the free trial period ends January 31, 2013, you may 
opt to end your participation or continue in the program at the regular Program Management Fee of 
$0.18 per transaction.  Details and enrollment information can be obtained by contacting the Station 
Operator Hotline at 1-888-265-5909.  

After the free trial period, feedback will be gathered from e-SAFETY participating stations for ways 
to improve the current e-SAFETY system.  By signing up now, you will have input and can make 
recommendations about improvements to make this a more valuable tool for your station. 
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